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SEABEE NEWSLETTER

Next meeting of CHICAGO SEAPLANERS CLUB will be Thurs., May 17, 1900 hrs.
at

THE LOG RESTAURANT (Their Phone: 758-3616)
21635 Lincoln Highway
Chicago Heights, Ill.

American food, good steaks, etc., to quote Karen Pomeroy.

Take Toll Road or Dan Ryan (I-94) South to Lincoln Highway (U.S. 30), then East to The Log
Restaurant, which Karen says is located on the Indiana-Illinois line. A new place to eat, in a new
area to many of us, let’s try it!! The Pomeroys offer to pick up any fly-ins at Chicago-Hammond
airport. Call them at 758-1622 if land transportation is desired from there.

FROM CHICAGO---Things are beginning to move now that the ice is out, and would probably shift
into high gear when and if it would stop raining. The Misiowics (N6013K) must have figured that as
long as they have the engine apart they might as well take the airframe apart, too. So plans are for
new upholstery, tinted windows, new seats, paint, and so forth.---There is a Bee owner in the
Chicago area who has always maintained that is so difficult to maintain one Bee that no one should
own more. Rumor has it that he is now committed to purchase the second!---Sorry for the brief
LETTER this issue, but we have been looking for a replacement for our upside-down bird, and that
seems to take endless hours. Then, too, either no one is spending time with his Bee, or everyone has
developed a good case of writer’s cramp.

SWAP AND SHOP---Just received a pair of Seabee decals from Paschall Aircraft Inc. There has been
a price change: $1.00 each, rather than the $2.50 as advertised. For you who didn’t receive the
original notice from Paschall, the decals are a copy of the original Seabee logo, and approximately
157 long by 2%2” high. They are well worth the money, but advise when ordering not to fold when
packing, as this cracks the decal. Their address: 9513 Lake Washington Blvd. NE, Belleview, Wash.
98004.---For the record, STOL Amphibian Corp, which owns the stock of new parts and
manufacturing rights for the Be, is still in operation, and not closed, as rumored. If you do need
parts, or copies of the original papers, contact Fulton J., Ivy for a quotation at: STOL Amphibian
Corp., Key Biscayne Bank Building, Key Biscayne, Florida 33149. Phone is (305) 361-2054.

Notice that, with all this space, the editor has omitted the DUSTY GEMS Of some earlier issues.
Could be that he is just too excited about his new (not really tho) toy that is due on the 12th---

News Editor: George W. Mojonnier, 550 N. Grace Street, Lombard, Illinois 60148
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